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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief                    July 31, 2017 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

13th Annual Sneaker Drive  
 

The Greater Naples Fire Rescue District is announcing the 13th Annual Back to School Sneaker 

Drive.  The Fire District is collecting sneakers for deserving Collier County elementary and middle 

school children.  Sneakers will be collected through September 8th and delivered to school guidance 

counselors for distribution.  New sneakers or monetary donations can be dropped off at any Greater 

Naples Fire Rescue Station.  Monetary donations may also be mailed to: Greater Naples Fire Rescue 

District- 14575 Collier Blvd. Naples, FL 34119.    
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